
From: Wayne Cassell [mailto:Wayne.Cassell@jemena.com.au]  
Sent: Monday, 5 October 2015 9:01 AM 
To: Malik Khan <malik@progressivepropertyservices.com.au> 
Subject: Comments  
 
 
I have used Progressive Property services for a while now and have always been very happy with 
their service.  
 
The always give their best and readily go above and beyond the standard or letter of the contracted 
work by paying attention to the little things, and these add up over time to make the whole process 
smooth and efficient. 
 
Also whenever there is any issue it is always dealt with right away and when addressed never 
returns so there is a real peace of mind when working with Progressive Property services. 
 
I can honestly highly recommend Progressive Property Services to anyone that is considering their 
services for contracted works. 
 
Regards  
 

Wayne Cassell  
Facilities Services Manager 

Jemena 
Level 3, 321 Ferntree Gully Road, Mount Waverley, VIC 3149  
(03) 9173 8154 |  
wayne.cassell@jemena.com.au | www.jemena.com.au 
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